QETHE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Grade 3 Newsletter — March 2024 in Review

Introduction... March,
the month when we
celebrate St. Patrick’s

Day, spring begins, and
the clocks  spring
forward!

In English Language,
we resumed spelling

lessons and quizzes
after a break because
of the Speling Bee.
Speaking of the
Spelling Bee, | want to

congratulate all  the
participants!  In  first
place was Tymek;

second place was Jan
R.; third place was
Ernest. We are currently
working on Unit 4 of the
Cornerstone  Reading
curriculum. Also, the
students are continuing
to improve their
reading skills and
strategies via IXL.com,

In Mathematics, we are
learning about data.
We learned how fo
make bar graphs and

pictographs. The
students are learning the
skills to allow them to
complete a classroom
survey  activity. The
students are also working
on their math skills via
IXL.com.

In Social Studies, we are
learning about Ancient
Greece.

In Science, we are
learning about force and
motion. We will complete
the unit soon and focus
on the science fair
project.

In Art, we learned a little
bit about origami. Now
we are learning about
impressionism and
Claude Monet.

| am glad Spring has
arrived! Happy Spring!

Ms. Sue

Our class finalists:
Shayne, Ernest, JJ,
Tymek, and Astor




